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Â     VALE BOB ADAMSÂ It is with heavy hearts that we confirm our past President, Life Member and beloved House
Manager has passed away. A past director and performer, Bob recently was the face of the Playhouse to thousands of
patrons he sold tickets to in our Box Office, and also welcomed to our theatre in his distinctive waistcoats. A celebration
of his life was held Wednesday, 28th April, 2021. For those that were unable to attend the service, please click on the
link to read the eulogy written by Bob's friend and fellow thespian, Phillip Fresta.Â Click to read Eulogy for Bob Adams
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